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Friday 6th October 
 
Dear all, 
  
Now that your child has been at school for a few weeks, we would like to invite you or a family 
member to join us for an afternoon story and craft activity session in their classroom. We like to 
welcome families in during the year to experience what classroom life is like for your child, as 
well as to offer helpful tips or strategies to support your child at home. 
 
We will be joined for the session by members of Norfolk’s Schools and Community support team, 
who will be on hand to offer tips or advice about transitions to and from school or separation 
anxiety. We know that for a lot of our children in Reception this can be a tricky thing, and we 
want to offer support to families to help make mornings and evenings as smooth as possible for 
the child and your family. There will also be an opportunity to talk to the Schools and Community 
team away from the children about any specific issues you may face with your child’s routines. 
 
The session will take place from 2pm on Monday 30th October, the first day back after half term. 
This date was chosen to help with those first day back nerves for the children, and also to help 
establish any new routines that may help if transitions are a challenge at times.  
 
If you would like to attend please complete and return the slip below by no later than Friday 
20th October.  
  
Kind regards 
 
 
  
Sam Birkinshaw 
  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 
Name of child……………………………………………..  
 
  
……………………………………………………….  (Name of parent/adult)    will be attending the reading 
workshop on 30th October from 2pm 
 
 
Signed…………………………………. 

 


